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Attendance Congratulations  
 

Classes with 96% and above: 

RJS and 1DG 

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 
KS1 – RJS 

KS2 – 4SS 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Message from the Head teacher: 
Children have been working very hard this term 

and I have been impressed by all the learning I 

see taking place in the classrooms.  I am also very 

proud to see lots of the children receiving our 

Values Certificate because they have displayed 

behaviour which reflects our school values. Keep 

up the good work everyone.  Next week our Year 

6 children are very excited to be going on their 

residential trip to Grafham Water near 

Huntington where they will get to take part in 

many water based activities.  Those children 

unable to go will have the opportunity to work 

with Key Sports, taking part in different sporting 

activities at school. Finally, I am very pleased to 

announce that Miss McCartney, our Deputy 

Head, has welcomed a beautiful little girl into the 

world.  I’m sure you will all join me in 

congratulating Miss McCartney on her new 

arrival. 

 

Peterborough Phantoms 
Peterborough Phantoms ice hockey team will be 

visiting Parnwell on 10 February to talk to the 

children about the importance of sport and why 

we should all participate in exercise.   

 

Year 1 Phonics Workshops 
At the end of year 1, all children are required to 

take part in a national phonics screening test.  

Miss Woolhouse will be offering parents the 

opportunity to attend phonics workshops over 

the coming weeks, which will help parents to 

support their child’s phonics learning at home.   

 

Bikeability: 
On the 7 February we welcome the company 

Bikeability to our school.  They will be teaching 

15 of our pupils how to ride a bike.  Good luck 

everyone! 

 

Year 2 Assembly  
On Tuesday 28 January at 10:30, 2ML will have 
their class assembly. The children have worked 
very hard and it would be fantastic if parents and 
carers could come to watch them.   
 

Dinner menu: 

On Monday 27 January 2020 we start week 3 of 
our school dinner menu 
 

School Nurse Clinic: 
The school nurse will be holding a clinic at school 
on 4 February. 30-minute appointment slots are 
available and can be booked at the school office. 

 

Cake sale 
On 31 January we will be holding a cake sale from 
3:15-3:45 in class 5AA.  All money raised will go to 
the Red Cross Australia to help those people and 
animals affected by the bush fires.  Please support 
this event by either baking a cake or coming along 
to buy some delicious treats. 
 

Upcoming events: 

28 Jan Year 6 Residential 
31 Jan Cake Sale 3:15-3:45 
1 Feb Total Clothing Swap Shop 
4 Feb School Nurse Clinic 
7 Feb Bikeability 

 

 

http://limeacademyparnwell.london/media/2196/dinner-menu-2019-09-05.pdf

